
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to the lockdown we are having to manage our after- school clubs differently. 

Clubs can now only be run with a specific bubble of children. 

 CLUB BUBBLE 

MONDAY COOKERY CLASS 2 

TUESDAY FIDDLE Class 4 

WEDNESDAY PE - SPORTING INFLUENCE CLASS 2 

THURSDAY ART – MRS LYALL CLASS 3 
If your child is in the allocated bubble and has already signed up to that club their place is secure 

If you would like your child to attend any of the clubs, please fill in the booking form below 

and return to the office by 9 am Friday 6th November. 

 CLUB CHILDS NAME 

MONDAY COOKERY  

TUESDAY FIDDLE  

WEDNESDAY PE  

THURSDAY ART TO BE BOOKED DIRECTLY WITH MRS LYALL 

Any payments that have already been paid via ParentPay will be either refunded or 

transferred across to another club. 

Limited spaces are available in Miss Blakes KidZone club, 3.30 – 5 pm. If you require your 

child to attend please book in at the office no later than Friday 6th November. 

ART & POTTERY CLUB 
Autumn term 2 - 2020 

Thursday nights at 3.30 – 4.45pm. 
Dear Parents/Guardians of class 3 
 
If your child is keen to take part in this after school club I will be invoicing directly in half term 
blocks at a weekly rate of £5.00 per child. 
 
The amount for this half term (6 weeks) will be £30.00  
Starting week commencing 9th November until week ending 18th December 
 

Please email me at 
melanielyall@googlemail.com  
If you haven’t already got them, I will send you payment details by return. 
 
Activities will include: POTTERY, DRAWING, PRINTING, COLLAGE, CARD MAKING and many more 
fun things to make and do! 
{Snack and drink also included} 
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